
Announcements for Wednesday, April 6, 2022 

 

❖ Congratulations to the Senior Women who were victorious over the Junior Ladies at the 

annual Powder Puff Game. The final score was 18 – 13 and the game winning 

touchdown was scored by Halima Cagnani with a little over a minute left in the game. 

WAY TO GO SENOIOR WOMEN!  A BIG THANK YOU to Coach Belcik, Coach Frank, Ms. 

Vann, Mr. Wright, and Mr. Bratovich who helped with this event! We couldn’t do it 

without you.  

 

❖ The Mr. Bartram Contestants have raised $1,300 so far this week. Make sure you donate 

to your favorite contestant by tomorrow, so they have a chance to win. The current 

leaders are: Dante Watson, Kush Vyas, and Jack Sullivan. 

 

❖ Join us in the courtyard at lunch today to watch the Mr. Bartram contestants compete in 

an epic dance battle during all 3 lunches.  Tomorrow’s theme is: Throwback Thursday  - 

Seniors make sure you dress up to represent your favorite decade 

 

❖ The International Thespian Society is currently accepting applications for new members. 

If you are interested in theatre performance or production, this is a great opportunity 

for you! For more information, please scan the QR code located outside of Mr. Billy’s 

classroom, room 221, located in the fine arts hall. Applications are being accepted until 

Monday, April 11th. 

 

❖ Medical club will meet TOMORROW morning in the 9th grade cafeteria for breakfast 

with a guest speaker.  Please wear your shirt. 

 

❖ Juniors and Seniors: Prom tickets are now live and available to purchase on Schoolpay 

until April 18th! All Prom information and guest forms can be found on the BTHS 

website. Please see Ms. Tax with questions. 

 

❖ Due to limited space and in preparation of the EOC’s, LUNCH TIME Tutoring will be for 

Algebra 1 and Geometry ONLY in room N225 located in the common area of Ms. 

Fenton’s room N223. 

 

 

 

 


